
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Reappoint the following individuals to the indicated seats on the Advisory Council on
Aging with a term expiration of September 30, 2020, as recommended by the Family and
Human Services Committee: Fred Adams, At-Large Seat #1; Summer Selleck, At-Large
Seat #7; Sheri Richards, At-Large Seat #8; Rita Xavier, At-Large Seat #9; Mary Bruns,
At-Large Seat #15; Robert Leasure, At-Large Seat #16; and, Susan Frederick, At-Large
Seat #20. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Advisory Council on Aging provides a means for county-wide planning, cooperation
and coordination for individuals and groups interested in improving and developing
services and opportunities for the older residents of Contra Costa County. The Council
provides leadership and advocacy on behalf of older persons and serves as a channel of
communication and information on aging.
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Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Enid Mendoza, (925)
335-1039

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  17, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: FAMILY & HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE

Date: October  17, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: REAPPOINTMENTS TO THE ADVISORY COUNCIL ON AGING



The Council consists of 40 members serving two year staggered terms each ending on
September 30. Members are from the target population and the general public, including
older low-income and military persons, and at least one-half of the membership must be
made up of actual consumers of services under the Area Plan.



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)

There are currently eight vacancies and the Council is recommending the reappointment
of the following individuals: Fred Adams, Summer Selleck, Sheri Richards, Rita Xavier,
Mary Bruns, Robert Leasure, and Susan Frederick. The Family and Human Services
Committee reviewed and approved the recommendations at their August 28, 2017
meeting.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The seats will remain vacant.

ATTACHMENTS
F Adams ACOA Application 
M Bruns ACOA Application 
R Leasure ACOA Application 
R Xavier ACOA Application 
S Frederick ACOA Application 
S Richards ACOA Application 
S Selleck ACOA Application 


